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DISABILITY UNIT   
CO-ORDINATORS  REPORT 

As we come to the end of a great year in the Special Education Unit at  
Nuriootpa High School, let us celebrate some of the many achievements 
from 2017. 
 
The introduction of various ability Maths and Literacy classes has seen  
an improvement in both of these areas for many of our students. Students 
are gaining confidence in their abilities whilst learning new skills.                    
 
The fantastic year 7 transition program lead by Ms Burton has seen our 
new Year 8ôs settled in and ready for High School. 
 
The introduction of the Wushka Reading Scheme has assisted many  
students. They are now reading at a higher level and have improved their 
comprehension skills. 
 
Continued involvement in a wide range of extra curricula activities for our 
students including pedal prix, camps and choir has been fantastic for  
studentôs individual interests.                                                                 
Congratulations to the following students on their Service Awards: 
Domenic Viola (Choir), Kalleb Scott, Kiara Diotallevi, Joseph Munro 
(School Environs), Craig Shipway (SRC), Bradley Thomson (Transition 
Program) and Laura James who won the Barossa Co-op Mural          
Competition. 
 
Eight of our Year 12ôs graduated High School to some sort of  
employment, whether open or supported. Well done to those students. 
Congratulations to Peta Roberts on winning the Barossa Enterprise 
Award for her outstanding commitment to her TAFE studies (Certificate 3 
Allied Health). 
 
It is with some sadness that we farewell Mr Conway who is moving to 
Greenock Primary for a year teaching the Year 5ôs and also Ms. Lisa   
Minopoulos who has been an invaluable asset to our Unit. 
We wish them both well in their new endeavours.  
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Hello to all the Parents and Caregivers of the Unit students 
 
I have enjoyed Semester Two this year. The students in all my classes have worked very hard to 
achieve my expectations of them both academically and socially. It was really good to see the year 
12õs graduate this term. They have become amazing adults, all waiting to make their mark on this 
world in some way. The classes have not been the same missing the usual banter in the mornings 
about general topics of interest or the way they would question educational tasks with a form of 
certainty that the argument they were giving was the only correct one. 
The other students have worked well often completing work to a good standard. Most of our  
younger students have matured over this year.  My maths and history classes have really started  
to act in a very mature way when dealing with their work or each other. 
 
I have mixed emotions about announcing that I will be going to Greenock Primary School for a year. 
I will miss the students and staff of Nuriootpa High School but I am looking forward to having a year 
within a primary school setting. It will only be for a year so I should be back in 2019. 
 
I hope you all have a safe and great Christmas. 
 
Kind Regards   

Bill Conway 

 

My thanks to the teaching and SSO staff for their ongoing commitment, dedication and passion 
to the students in the unit, often using their own time to ensure the students are achieving to 
their fullest potential. 
We will start 2018 with 40 students in the Unit which is our limit, and look forward to welcoming 
our new Year 8ôs and watching them grow as they become more familiar with life at High 
School. The 2018 school year commences on Monday 29 January. 
 
I wish everyone a safe and happy summer break and send the compliments of the festive   
season to all. 
 
Peter Shute 

Special Education Co-ordinator 


